
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 It is almost time for your child to start 1st grade and we are so excited for 
the new school year.  The desks and pencil boxes will soon be ready for your 
child’s arrival but we are asking for your help to keep up the supply demands in our 
classrooms.   

Our first grade supply lists includes: 

-A box of pencils 
-4 large glue sticks 
-2 boxes of tissues 
-2 EXPO black dry erase markers 
-GIRLS- a roll of paper towels BOYS- hand sanitizer 
- Clorox wipes  
- GIRLS- zip top sandwich bags BOYS- zip top snack size bags 
          
Items do not need to be labeled.  Thank you so much for your help. We look 
forward to working with you and your child this school year. 

         The First Grade Teachers 

          

 


